
We are pleased to be hosting a statutory pre-application 
consultation as part of the formal Proposal of Application 
Notice (PAN) process on our proposed upgrade to the 
existing Fort Augustus substation. The PAN process is 
a key first step in the Town and Country planning process 
and kickstarts the six-week consultation period, during 
which all stakeholders are invited to provide feedback 
and comments on this project.

Our consultation period for this project opens on 30th 
November 2023 and closes on 11th January 2024.

Beauly – Denny 400kV Upgrade Project 
Fort Augustus 400kV Upgrade 
Pre-application consultation event

The consultation will be held at 
the following date and location:

Thursday 30 November 
2023, 2–7pm

Fort Augustus Village 
Hall, Church Road, Fort 

Augustus, PH32 4DG

+44 (0) 7879 793 652

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 
the Community Liaison Manager:

Rosie Hodgart
Community Liaison Manager, 
1 Waterloo Street, Glasgow, G2 6AY

BDUP@sse.com

@SSETransmission

@ssentransmission

Visit the project website 
by scanning the QR code, 
or use the following URL: 

bit.ly/3S6upOS

During our face to face drop in event you will be able to view project information about our proposal,
ask questions to the project team and share feedback ahead of submission of the planning application. 
We encourage all members of the local community and all interested parties to attend the event. 

SSEN Transmission invites you to come and share your views with us.


